16 present

Treasurer's Report (Victor Lourenco)

\$2098.17 - Checking

Soaring Capital and Davenport still have outstanding balances.

District Commissioner's Report – Kevin Arnold

Please find the attachment sent by Kevin Arnold

Kevin Arnold passed out 2006 Coaches Handbooks to those present at the meeting. More will be available at the Coaches Meeting.

There is a new treasurer on the Board – Brian Lang from Buffalo.

For the U12 age group, 8v8 games will be available.

Contact NYSW if interested to play for State Cup.

Referee Report – Cesar Raposo

No Jewelry will be worn during games. Players are not forced to remove jewelry – just not allowed to play soccer while wearing it.

There are two USSF entry courses coming up in March, the weekends of March 17, and March 30th. Contact James Pitcher to register for the courses, if interested at <u>Soccer-Referee@stny.rr.com</u>. Information needed: Name/address/phone number/age(14 years old or older)/date of birth/and e-mail address.

Bill Campbell will be holding an entry course, as well, in Elmira the weekend of March 10th. Contact www.WNYreferee.com for more information.

Registrar Report - Matt Palmer

Player passes are available on the web-site. Each club should have a laminator machine and laminate their passes. Make sure the passes have been signed.

Spring League Coordinator Report - Bill Campbell

Coaches Meeting – March 23rd. Each team should have one representative present. Be sure to be there.

Old Business – Bill Mizera

BCSA dates and deadlines are available on the website. February 12th was the deadline to withdraw from the Spring League. Field Availability Forms are also available. Please return them to Bill Campbell.

New Business

We need ideas to get greater number of referee feedback forms returned. Looking to great ideas!!

For the Good of the Game:

SRU Tournament will be March 4-5, 2006.

Minutes respectfully submitted By Sally Pitcher